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Editorial : Doughnut Economics ï Chris 
Traditional economists state that the way to success is through growth, and whilst there were 

new markets to explore and resources to exploit, GDP can grow. This has become the 

accepted international measure of success.  

Kate Raworth, an Oxford economics graduate, instinctively knew they must be a better way. 

Whilst working at Oxfam in 2012 

she developed Doughnut 

Economics, a new model for the 

21st Century. This became the 

óDoughnut Modelô where economies 

allow everyone to thrive, and not 

just survive, within an ecological 

ceiling where the planet as a whole 

can stay in balance. The book 

ñDoughnut Economics - Seven 

Ways to Think like a 21st century 

economistò, was published in 2017. 

It recognizes the economy is 

dependent upon society and the 

living world. We  want everyone to 

thrive, whist maintaining the limited 

world resources. A very short 6 

minute introduction to Doughnut 

Economics can be found here , and 

more detail in a TED talk here . The 

principles and tools do not just apply 

globally, but can also be used at smaller scales including businesses, towns and cities.  

To facilitate putting these ideas into action the Doughnut Economic Action Lab (DEAL) has 

been set up. Much more information and resources are available here  

 

Edible gardens ï Sarah Wilberforce 

St. Maryôs school Edible Garden 

We have been discussing with the Head and Clair Legg, our teacher link,  to plan for 

every year group to have a practical Edible Garden workshop, linked to their National 

Curriculum topics. We continue Gardening Club each week and will have a mini Food 

festival on June 17th. 

https://youtu.be/Ziw-wK03TSw
https://youtu.be/Rhcrbcg8HBw
https://doughnuteconomics.org/


Bridport Primary School EG  

Thank you to everyone that has 

donated and supported the 

garden so far. Your Just Giving 

donations of a £1,000 have 

helped us fund the installation and 

purchase of an outdoor classroom 

and storage for the garden.  

Please save the date of the 

polytunnel raising event on April 

7th. We are going to need all the 

help we can get. 

 
 

Bridport Food Matters - Candida 
BFM has just published its January Newsletter, available here. The editor says  óAs we 

turn to a new year, the need to 

address food security is ever 

increasing, and we hope for better 

things to come. But there are so 

many positive things happening 

food-wise in the Bridport area, and 

in this issue we cover some local 

community food news, as well as 

link to the wider global food and 

climate concerns.ô 

If you would like to subscribe to 

BFM newsletter please follow this 

link   

The Local Food Group is planning to go ahead with the Bridport Food Festival in 

Askers Meadows this year on June 18th with a general theme of Food Waste. As last 

year, we are organising a roving team of cooks and teachers visiting locals schools in 

the form of  Pop-Up Kitchens. 

Roll up for the Bridport Seed Swap! Saturday 29th January 2022, 

10-12 pm At the Bridport Community Shed, (Nr, Bedford Place),. 

 

 

 
 

https://mailchi.mp/136f8617024a/bridport-food-matters-20122106
mailto:bridportfoodmatters@gmail.com
mailto:bridportfoodmatters@gmail.com


 

Bridport Fashion Revolution - Lesley 

The last six of our planned events in 2020 ended abruptly with the first lockdown and 

since then we have continued to share things on the Bridport Fashion Revolution 

Facebook page. 

There have been some very interesting chats.  

Patrick Grant, who many might know from The 

Great British Sewing Bee, joined forces with 

North West England Fibre shed on a project 

called Homegrown Homespun. This was a 

trial to look at regeneration of the Textile 

industry in England starting with growing their 

own Linen.  

Could we do this Here? Historically West 

Dorset  grew lots of flax and hemp  and Sue 

Mitchell is  trialling a small flax crop near 

Bridport. Later in the year it would be great to 

follow this up with a revival of our traditional 

homespun industry.  

At the end of last year Bridport Community Shed  started a ñStitch it Donôt Ditch itò 

evening on the first Tuesday of every month. There are limited spaces so you must 

book, and they have been full. Iôm booked in for February but I would love to see this 

idea extended. Check out the Sewing Café Lancaster..  

 

Various climate discussions  
After the Glasgow Climate conference there has been increasing interest in global 

heating and what we can do to prevent, or at least adapt to it. Various initiatives are 

moving forward in Bridport. 

1. Seeding Our Future organised two Climate Forums, 

inviting Bridport organisations such as the Round Table, 

WI, Allington Hillbillies, BADAS and Bridport Tree-planting 

to develop a common response to Climate Change in 

Bridport. Various initiatives are planned from this, including 

Climate Response workshops,  in which members of TTB 

will be involved.  For further details of this initiative follow 

this link 

2. The Quakers Climate Action Group are planning regular meetings on Tuesday 

evenings, including drop-in discussions, study and film evening once a month.  

More information to follow on TTB website or notices in their window.  

3. Bridport U3A hosts a monthly talk. On the afternoon of Tuesday 25 January the 

Zoom talk is/was entitled:"Climate and Ecological Crisis? What's all the fuss 

about?"  You can watch a video  here. Stimulated by this, Joe Burlington is 

https://www.facebook.com/Bridportgreenfortnight
https://northwestenglandfibreshed.org/homegrown-homespun/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/188764507828976/posts/6757186617653366/?comment_id=6757386344300060&reply_comment_id=6762364337135594
https://sewingcafelancaster.com/
https://www.seedingourfuture.org.uk/bridport-climate-responses
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DHcSygldGO0
https://www.seedingourfuture.org.uk/bridport-climate-responses


establishing a U3A one afternoon-a-month event entitled: ñClimate and Ecology 

Crisis Study Groupò.  Details will appear on the U3A website. If you want to join 

the group, send an email to climate@bridportu3a.org.uk. 

 

Open Greener Homes - Sam 
Last year DCAN opened 50 homes across Dorset to showcase how we can save 

energy and resources in the home, and build more sustainably. We are planning to 

do the same this year with even more homes.   

 If you have taken steps to make your home greener, and might be willing to hold an 

open day to share your experience, please email Sam to discuss it. Also if you can 

think of  any other homes, or churches, village halls and commercial buildings that 

might fit the bill, ask them to get in touch.

  

 

Bridport Town Council free energy efficiency advice  
Record high energy prices this winter will severely stretch household budgets for many 

Bridport families. Those on low incomes and less efficient homes will face the most 

pressing financial hardship, with cold homes and resultant health issues. 

BTC working with the Centre for Sustainable Energy in Bristol are 

offering FREE energy efficiency advice sessions to help local residents understand 

energy issues and take practical steps to improve the energy efficiency of homes. See 

here for details of five online training and five drop-in sessions. 

 

https://bridportu3a.org.uk/groups.html
mailto:climate@bridportu3a.org.uk
mailto:samwilberforce@gmail.com?subject=Open%20Greener%20Homes%202022
https://www.bridport-tc.gov.uk/2022/01/10/bridport-town-council-free-energy-efficiency-advice/?fbclid=IwAR2bPQQF_SjDF_dbchFtauZpfykmRvEDXwcdysMVUem7MlHJS66g65joIf4
https://www.bridport-tc.gov.uk/2022/01/10/bridport-town-council-free-energy-efficiency-advice/?fbclid=IwAR2bPQQF_SjDF_dbchFtauZpfykmRvEDXwcdysMVUem7MlHJS66g65joIf4


 

Dorset Deserves Better  
In March 2021 Dorset Council submitted a draft Local Plan for  

development in the county over the next 15 years. This included a 

plan to build nearly 40,000 houses. 

Dorset Climate Action Network (DCAN) submitted a response, 

backed by TTB and 38 other organisations representing 20,000  

Dorset residents. In our view the plan will: 

 Do great harm to Dorset, through adverse impact on its natural environment, 

landscape and historical character 

Fall short of meeting the needs of Dorsetôs population for the right houses in the right 

place at the right price. Building houses which will become second homes, or homes 

for people retiring from elsewhere will do little to solve the need for homes for Dorset 

residents 

Fail to face up to the global challenges of climate change and loss of wildlife, which 

are spelt out in the Climate & Ecological Emergency Strategy adopted by Dorset 

Council. 

Full details of the óDorset Deserves Better campaign can be seen here. 

 

Plastic Free Bridport - Sarah West  
Bridport achieved the status of Plastic Free Community in August 2021, having met 

the criteria set by Surfers Against Sewage for a town of our size. But what does this 

mean? The focus of the campaign is reducing and where possible eliminating single 

use plastics. The end result is that there are now numerous community groups and 

businesses across the town that have removed at least 3 items of single use plastic 

from their operation and either replaced them with more environmentally friendly 

alternatives or no longer use or offer them.   

But it is not just businesses and community groups that have a role to play in reducing 

or eliminating single use plastics. Each 

and every one of us can very easily 

play a part.  

But this is only the beginning of the 

Plastic Free campaign. We will still be 

encouraging more community groups 

and businesses to join us and those 

who have already supported us to do 

more.  

Our plans in 2022 include encouraging 

our schools to join us, looking at ways 

we can reduce the number of 

https://www.dorsetcan.org/ddb.html


disposable cups, and two more ó Street to Seaô mass litter picks in May and October. 

If you are interested in our campaign follow our Facebook Page or if you can help 

please contact Scott . 

 

Bridport Community Food Stall 
Every Thursday morning 9.30 ï 11.00 

St Swithuns Church car park 

 
Please bring any glut or excess produce to 

the stall, and take home anything  you need. 

You are helping to stop food being wasted. 

 

 

 

Green Drinks 
.We hope to be able to restart our green drinks in February, where 

anyone can come and chat informally over a drink.  Our next scheduled 

drinks will be 17 February at 7pm in the back room of the Tiger Inn, 

Barack Street. 

 

Regular  reminder. 
 TTB sends this newsletter to over 250 people.  573 people follow us on Facebook. 

Yet when it comes to organising events we are very short of hands.  If you would like 

to be involved in planning one of these - Greener Homes, The Great Big Green 

Week, the Edible Garden, the Food Hub, or indeed the Fashion Revolution 

campaign which we plan to continue next year, please email us.  Almost all our Core 

Group members are involved in other roles and we need fresh blood! 

https://www.facebook.com/Plastic-Free-Bridport-101334955110189
mailto:info@scottstudio.co.uk?subject=Plastic%20free%20Bridport

